Weekend Announcements
October 24 & 25, 2020


Rite Aid will be here administering flu shots this weekend.  Feel free to go to the Father Prus Hall after Mass and get your flu shot.  We ask that you continue to observe social distancing and mask wearing while in the Father Prus Hall.  Thank you for your cooperation.

Join us for our World Famous Fish Fry in the Activities Building this Friday, October 30th at 4:30 pm, until we run out.  Pre-orders are recommended.  See bulletin for more information.






For these and other events read the parish bulletin or check the website at thomastheapostle.org!

